Dear parent(s)/carer(s)

The children have engaged well in all their learning, continuing their journey along our 'Curriculum River' and hopping over the bridges to revisit their prior learning and knowledge! They all demonstrated our SCORE values, always striving for excellence.

We are looking forward to the next part of the Spring Term to continue our fantastic learning!

Mrs Evans

Assistant Headteacher

Self Esteem Commitment Organisation Resilience Excellence

Curriculum Focus

We worked really hard in all subjects across the Curriculum. We are also working on 'Retrieval' of prior knowledge at the start of our learning and enjoying the review and do part of our learning too!





Ambassadors

Our subject Ambassadors have been busy at work, talking to our Governors about the work in their subject. Our newly appointed Safeguarding Ambassadors have also had an important part to play and are enjoying getting to grips with their new roles! St Anne's Computing Ambassadors delivered some very special and important messages in our on-line safety assembly with the help of Mrs Westhead, our Computing leader.



Well done to all of our Ambassadors for the important work that they do!

The Teachers have been learning too...

Maths

The teachers have had further Maths training to keep up to date with developments in Maths.





English

Mrs Ward delivered a staff meeting all about Writing. The teachers learned how to develop our fantastic writing even more!

